
Maple Class Term 3 Newsletter 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are now officially half way through year 

3! It has been a wonderful journey so far 

and I look forward to the rest of the year 

teaching and learning with your children.  

In term 4 we will be learning about: 

English – Escape from Pompeii – 

Narrative writing, poetry, newspaper 

reports. 

Maths – Fractions, Mass & Capacity 

History – The Romans 

Science - Light 

RE - Why do Christians call the day 

Jesus died ‘Good Friday’? 

PE – Netball 

Music - Recorders 

ICT – Programming Music 

 

 

 Reminders:  

PE days are Tuesday and 

Thursday – please may children 

come in wearing appropriate PE 

kits. 

 

Tuesday 21st March – Author 

Zoom – Christina Balit.  

 

Friday 31st March – Roman Dress 

up Day 


